COUNTRY CLUB HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION of Fairfax, Virginia

NOTICE OF MEETING

Day: Wednesday, August 10, 1955

Time: 8:30 pm to 10:30 pm

Place: Fairfax Elementary School

AGENDA

- 1. Call to Order:
- 2. Reading of the Minutes of 4th Meeting:
- 3. Reports of Officers:

The President will read a letter from Congressman Joel T. Broyhill which resulted from a Civic Association letter to Veterans Administration.

- 4. Reports of Standing Committees:
- 5. Reports of Special Committees and Section Representatives:
- 6. Unfinished Business:
- 7. New Business:
 - a. Street Lights.
 - b. Election of Section III Representative.
 - c. Election of Section IV Representative.
 - d. Mail Delivery for new Sections.
 - e. Newspaper Collections.
 - f. CCH Telephone Directory expanded edition.
 - g. Burke Airport.
 - h. September election of new officers (discussion)

COUNTRY CLUB HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION Fairfax, Virginia

15 August 1955

Note by the Secretary

As a result of the 5th Meeting of the Country Club Hills Civic Association, wherein the Secretary was directed to dispatch to the Federal Housing Administration a similar letter as was directed to the Veterans Administration regarding complaints of veteran purchasers, this is to notify all members that such action has been completed.

Appended hereto is a copy of the reply from Veterans Administration, received by the Secretary on Saturday, 13 August 1955, which is circulated for the information and guidance of members who wish to initiate action in this connection.

At such time as a reply is received from the Federal Housing Administration, circulation of that letter will be made.

On another subject, with reference to the new Country Club Hills Telephone Directory and for the benefit of all members who were unable to attend the last meeting, it is requested that each resident submit on a postal card the following information:

Last Name, and Initials Address First Names of All Occupants (children included if desired)

Phone No.

If you are interested in being listed as a baby-sitter, indicate same on bottom of card.

Mail all postal cards to: Mrs. H. B. Lawson 707 Pinehurst Ave. Fairfax, Virginia.

Because September elections will affect the office of Secretary, it is requested that all cards be mailed before 23 August 1955.

Ruth Lawson Secretary